
Sidmouth General Store - Impact of Roadworks 

Ms FINLAY question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

It has been repeatedly brought to our attention both by community members and the 
Sidmouth General Store owners that ongoing road works are having a considerable 
impact on their business. Their small, family-owned local business relies on passing 
traffic to survive. 

The impact of putting the road works traffic lights right outside the store on more than 
one occasion makes it difficult for any potential customers to stop. These works have 
been continuing for an extended period and will continue for some time. The impact to 
this business is ongoing. What adjustments can be made to allow passing traffic to 
easily access this business both now and in the future? 


